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Oregon has been at the forefront of making sure everyone has a voice, and vote by 

mail has made that a reality. Rather than rolling backward to make voting difficult or 

impossible for marginalized citizens please think about how you could, instead, keep 

voting access safe and secure for all! Please do not cower before the authoritarians 

in Washington, stand firm for democracy! 


